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Dear Sonny Perdue,

 

My name is Alex Zhai, and I'm a student from San Jose, CA. I'm currently sitting in the Tongass National Forest

on a school trip. However, I have hear about the Alaska Roadless Rule (2001), and I believe that the Department

of Agriculture should focus on the "Tongass Transition" from using old growth to the more sustainable young

growth. The older dress here are extremely important in the local ecosystem, as they support many of the

organisms living here, like the many kinds of salmon. Furthermore, while walking on these traill, I have noticed

just how beautiful this forest is. This makes it even more important for trail maintenance, and I hope you keep the

vitality of this forest in mind.

 

Thank you, Secretary Perdue, for listening to the input of the citizens of America. I urge you to keep our wellness

in mind.

 

Thank you,

 

Alex Zhai

 

Saratoga CA 95070

 

 

 

[Position]

 

[Position]


